
ANNOUNCEMENTS
11-20-2022

OPERATION
CHRISTMAS
CHILD

PACKED SHOEBOXES DUE TODAY SUNDAY
PLEASE INCLUDE YOUR $10 SHIPPING FEE

Please pray for this vital ministry and thank you for your faithful
generosity. All packed shoeboxes are due today, as we will be
collecting them for transport. Please include the $10 shipping fee
with your box. Thank you!

"Declare His glory among all the nations" - Psalm 96:3

OUTREACH OPPORTUNITIES



LIVE NATIVITY 
THURSDAY, FRIDAY,  SATURDAY, DEC 15-17
5:30 - 7 :30 & 7:30 - 9 :30 SHIFTS
SIGN UP AT THE BULLETIN BOARD 

Come and be a part of the cast for an evening or night as we
celebrate the holiday season and remind the community of the
real meaning of Christmas.

We encourage families and groups to serve together! Anybody can be
any character on our list, the costumes change your look head to toe
and will be provided. We'll have barn animals too to complete the
scene. Hot chocolate will be served in the kitchen for before or after
your shift. Sign up to serve at the bulletin board!

VISITATION MINISTRY



Do you have a couple of hours per week that you would like to use to
visit those in nursing homes and assisted living facilities? If so, we'd
love to have you join our Visitation Ministry! Please sign up on the
bulletin board. There will be a very short meeting after the 11am
service next Sunday, Nov. 20 in the Chapel about this new ministry
and what it is all about.

UPCOMING EVENTS



CHRISTMAS AT THE WELL
MONDAY, DEC 5 @ 7:00PM
HERE AT THE CHURCH

Ladies, come for a night of worship, fellowship, and truth on Monday,
Dec. 5th! Experience a night of living water with The Well, a monthly
gathering of inspirational Christian women around the Roanoke
Valley. All women are welcome, invite your family & friends!

LIGHTHOUSE GEAR



Grab some limited-edition Lighthouse gear just in time for the
holidays! Whether you get some for yourself or as a gift for others,
these items offer a great evangelistic opportunity sure to spark up a
conversation about church & Jesus. All proceeds go to our sanctuary
or school funds.

CRUCIFIED WITH CHRIST WINTER APPAREL
PRE-ORDER ONLINE THROUGH APP

These Bella+Canvas hoodies & sweatshirts
have a unique, custom design inspired by
Galatians 2:20. Adult & youth sizes in
multiple colors available.

This is a 2-week sale -
don't miss out, order
yours today! Proceeds go
to our new sanctuary.

LBC-EMBROIDERED HATS
$25 EACH
AVAILABLE AT THE SANCTUARY TABLE

Show your love for our church with our new
navy-colored, round-logo New Era-brand,
velcro-adjustable navy hats! Proceeds go to
our new sanctuary.

TOTE BAGS
$6 EACH /  4 FOR $20
AVAILABLE AT THE SANCTUARY TABLE

Perfect for those grocery visits or holiday
shopping, these strong, mid-size reusable tote
bags come in maroon, navy, or gray with a
Lighthouse Bible Church logo print.

Get some for holiday totes or Christmas "gift
wrap" bag, and invite someone to church!
Proceeds go to Lighthouse Christian Academy.

2023 ELDER/DEACON NOMINATIONS



Please be in prayer over the nomination of each Elder & Deacon
candidate for the upcoming year. May we let God lead in each
decision. We will be voting as a church body on Dec. 4th.

Senior Ministry Nomination
Elder Ron Bibb

Worship Ministry Nominations
Elder Brandon Hodges

Security Ministry Nomination

Men's Ministry Nominations
Elder Brian Anderson

Evangelism Ministry Nomination

Missions Ministry Nomination

Deacon Chris Turner

Deacon David Waller

Deacon Gregg Davidson 

Deacon Chad Simmons

Deacon Chris Fitzgerald

BUDGET PROPOSAL



COPIES AT THE BULLETIN BOARD
VOTING SUNDAY, DEC 4TH

Copies of our church budget proposal for 2023 are available at the
bulletin board. Please take one to review. We will be voting on the
proposed budget on Sunday, Dec. 4.

HOLIDAY SCHEDULE CHANGES



NO WEDNESDAY SERVICE NOV 23
OFFICE CLOSED WED-FRI,  NOV 23-25

We will not be having Wednesday service this week due to the
Thanksgiving holiday on Thursday. Our church office will be closed
Wed. - Fri. for the staff to be with their families.

CONGRATULATIONS



WELCOME CHARLOTTE GRACE

Congratulations to Thomas & Meghan Dudley on the birth of their
baby girl, Charlotte, last Monday!

SUNDAY MORNING LIFE GROUPS



MARRIAGE ALIVE! LEADERSHIP CHANGE
STARTING NEXT SUNDAY, NOV 27

After much prayer and consideration, we welcome Keith & Carole
St. Clair as additional leaders to our Marriage ALIVE! class. They
will be teaching the Sunday morning lessons while Bryan & Katie
will continue to help with planning the date nights, parties, &
retreats. We thank both couples and their efforts to join together and
lead this vital ministry!


